
 

 

Looking for an easier way to get your pledge to the Church?  Here is an idea 

for you:   
 

During times while you may be away from our normal worship service routine, here is some 

guidance on how you can keep current with your pledge/tithe.  If you currently use online 

banking through your financial institution to pay bills, simply add Flushing Presbyterian Church 

to your list of payees.   Many of our members are currently doing this and receiving the benefits 

of not having to write a check, place it in a pledge envelope and bring it to church. 
 

Simple steps include: 
 

1. Add Flushing Presbyterian Church to your list of payees from your financial institution's 

online banking service website 

2. Use the church address of 5010 North McKinley Road, Flushing, MI 48433, (810) 659-

5831 

3. Select the frequency (weekly, monthly, quarterly) and/or the date you want your check 

issued 

4. If you have pledge envelopes, include the pledge number listed on the envelope in the 

memo section of the online form – this helps our Financial Secretary ensure your pledge 

is credited to you correctly 
 

Benefits of auto bill pay to you include: 
 

1. No more writing and bringing checks to the church for your pledge 

2. Always being current on your pledge, as your financial institution will issue and mail 

your check to the church based on the recurring payment schedule you set up 

3. If you do not get free checks from your financial institution, this will save you money by 

reducing the number of checks you write 

4. Most financial institutions provide free online banking as a service, print the checks, mail 

them and pay the postage 
 

You can also hand write a check and mail it to the church if you feel more comfortable doing so.  

Just note Pledge Contribution on the envelope and it will go directly to the Collection Plate 

Counters. 
 

If you like this idea, we encourage you to start using online banking to Flushing Presbyterian 

Church and join the growing number of members who are submitting their pledge in this manner.  

If you have any questions, please contact a Budget and Finance Team Member. 

 


